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URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
                                                                            
                                                                            
     Date:               August 10, 2006                              
                                                                            
     Subject:            Upcoming Noncompliance Recall 06077          
                         Air Brake Application Valve Assembly         
 
     Models:             2006 Chevrolet 7500/8500 Kodiak and  7500/8500 T-Series         
                         2006 GMC 7500/8500 TopKick and 7500/8500 T-Series    
                         2006 Isuzu HVR, FVR and FXR                  
                                                                            
     To:                 All Chevrolet, GMC and Isuzu Dealers         
                                                                            
     Attention:          Dealer Operator, General Manager, Sales Manager,      
                         Service Manager, Used Car Manager, Parts Manager 
                         and Warranty Administrator    
                                                  
     Based on information from the National Highway Traffic Safety          
     Administration (NHTSA) website, the media may report that General      
     Motors will be announcing a noncompliance recall involving certain     
     2006 Chevrolet 7500/8500 Kodiak and 7500/8500 T-Series; GMC 7500/8500  
     TopKick and 7500/8500 T-Series; and Isuzu HVR, FVR, and FXR            
     non-towing vehicles equipped with air brakes.                          
                                                                            
     These vehicles fail to conform to Federal/Canada Motor Vehicle Safety  
     Standard 121 - Emergency Stopping Distance.  An internal control and   
     check valve within the air brake application valve assembly was        
     configured improperly, preventing air from flowing through the brake   
     system as designed.  In the event of an emergency stop, the vehicle's  
     stopping distance would be increased.                                  
                                                                            
     To correct this condition, dealers are to replace the air brake        
     application valve assembly on C-Series vehicles, or reroute the air    
     brake lines on T-Series vehicles.                                      
                                                                            
     Approximately 1,400 vehicles are involved and GM is working with its   
     suppliers to obtain the required parts as quickly as possible.         
     Customer notification is scheduled to begin on September 20, 2006.     
                                                                            
     GM Vehicle Inquiry System (GMVIS) information for this recall will     
     not be available until the recall bulletin is released to dealers.     
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